ASSISTANT SECRETARY GENERAL FOR POLITICAL AFFAIRS AND SECURITY PoLICY
LE SECRETAIRE GENERAL ADJOINT POUR LES AFFAIRES POLITIQUES ET LA POLITIQUE DE SECURITE

Dear Minister,

PASP(2012)0898
10 December 2012

| have the pleasure to provide you the Building Integrity Peer Review Report that
was reviewed and adopted in your presence during consultations conducted in Belgrade
on 2nd November 2012.

On behalf of the expert team led by Ambassador van Hoorn | would like to
express my appreciation for your personal support for the Building Integrity Programme
and the openness shown by your Ministry. The consultations in Belgrade were well
prepared by your experts in the capital and the Mission to NATO.

| am very pleased to be informed of your decision that the Bl Peer Review Report
will be made available on the MoD website. This is another example of Serbia’s
commitment to good practice and sends a strong message to other nations of the South
Eastern Defence Ministerial (SEDM) Process to enhance transparency, accountability
and integrity in the defence and security sector.

| look forward to welcoming your authorities to the upcoming launch of the Bl
Tailored Programme for South Eastern Europe at NATO Headquarters on 13 — 14
December 2012.

The Building Integrity team at NATO HQ remains at your disposal. We look
forward to a continuing an active cooperation with you and your authorities.

Yours Sincerely,

TR

Ambassador

H.E. Mr. Miroslav Jovanovic
Assistant Minister for Defence Policy
Republic of Serbia
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